Changes to

Council Plans May &5
Allow Housing adlisd

are being
brought in to
make pensions
more straight
forward and fair.

Broxtowe Borough Council’s new local development plan could mean even more houses to be built in
inappropriate areas.

The council’s local plan is out of date and they are in the middle of writing their new development plan. Council bosses are
considering options to build on our local Greenbelt, Countryside and other undesirable areas.

Residents have known
for years that Labour
cannot be trusted to
protect our important
open green spaces
locally.

Now their plans are
getting closer to
becoming reality.

Labour are planning to
allow thousands of
houses to be built
locally over the next few
years, despite the
Government not
imposing figures on
them.

Lib Dems are insisting
that they look again at
developing on
brownfield sites where
the development could
be positive. We think
our green spaces
should be protected for
future generations.

Lib Dems
have brought
in the ‘Triple-
lock’ which has seen pensions
rise by £12.50 per week since
2010.

As well as this, other changes
coming in will include: A new
single pension for everyone
retiring after 2017, equivalent
to £144 per week - ending the
over-complex system that
was understood by few.

Equal treatment for both men
and women for the first time
ever. Women will get a full
pension in their own right so
the shameful situation where
those who missed out because
they took time out to care for
their family will be ended.

Self-employed people will be
fully included for the first time
ever.




